
      
 

 

Attention all Owners: 

 

This notice serves as an addition to the Wild Olive Estate Architectural Guidelines and must be 
complied with by all Owners submitting building plans to the Wild Olive Estate Design and 
Architectural Committee (WODAC). 

 

All plans submitted to WODAC by Architects who has not yet submitted plans on a previous occasion 
is obliged to meet with the WODAC in order to be given clarity on the design philosophy of the 
estate before any plans may be submitted. 

 

WODAC has meetings on Tuesdays at 10:00 and attendance must be arranged with the Estate 
Manager no later than the previous Friday. 

 

Kind Regards 

Wild Olive Estate Management. 
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